
 
 

JOINT STATEMENT OF THE DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE AND THE 
FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION ON PRESERVING COMPETITION IN THE 

DEFENSE INDUSTRY 
 

The Department of Justice (DOJ) and the Federal Trade Commission (FTC) (“the 
Agencies”) are issuing this joint statement to explain our standard of review under the 
antitrust statutes of proposed transactions within the defense industry.  The Agencies are 
responsible for reviewing mergers in the defense industry under Section 7 of the Clayton 
Act, which prohibits mergers whose effect “may be substantially to lessen competition, or 
to tend to create a monopoly.”  



 
 

competition is robust.  Many sectors of the defense industry are already highly 
concentrated


